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24th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE:  Strike Action on Tuesday, 28th February 2023 
 
Due to the teacher strike, which is taking place on Tuesday, the 28th February, school will be open 
to the following year groups only:  Year 1, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 
 
For the children in the above year groups please attend as normal and in school 
uniform.  Breakfast club will be available for those children who are expected to attend on this day. 
 
Please note that school is close for the following year groups:  EYFS, Year 2 and Year 3. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mr S Silverwood 
Head Teacher 
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